
 STAAR ASSESSMENT RESULTS 
 2025 

 A printed copy of each student’s spring STAAR Assessment Results was mailed home 
 the week of June 16. Results may also be accessed via a link in each student’s Cayuga 
 ISD Ascender Parent Portal or by visiting the Texas Assessment website at 
 www.texasassessment.gov 

http://www.texasassessment.gov/

